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September 19, 2011. 
 
 
To 
Dr. Judith Johanna Hoelzemann 
IGAC/iCACGP 2014 Local Organizing Committee 
Escola de Ciências e Tecnologia  
Universidade Federal do Rio Grande do Norte 
 
 
Dear Dr. Hoelzemann 
 
The Coordinators of the Graduate Study Program in Climate Sciences (PPGCC in 
Portuguese), of the Federal University of Rio Grande do Norte in Natal, Brazil, are very 
happy to hear about the biding proposal to the Joint Conference and Symposium 
promoted by the International Global Atmospheric Chemistry (IGAC) and the 
international Commission on Atmospheric Chemistry and Global Pollution (iCACGP). 
 
The realization of the event in Natal is of fundamental importance to the scientific 
development in our region. Firstly, it will highlight our recently created Graduate Study 
Program in Climate Sciences (founded in 2010), since the conference will be an 
excellent platform to expose the program to the national and international scientific 
community. In addition, we have enormous interest in the scientific discussions and 
outcome that will arise from the event. We are most confident that they will highly 
contribute to our ongoing activities in the field of Atmospheric Chemistry and Air 
Quality. 
 
We also are and will be engaged in establishing contacts and in leading 
communication with key institutions, funding agencies and national companies (for 
example Vale and Petrobrás) that traditionally provide financial support to scientific 
events. 
 
Therefore, we hope your proposal will be accepted by the chief committees. In order to 
have a very successful event we will provide you with all assistance within our 
reaches. Please be assured that our colleagues and students will provide any 
assistance needed by IGAC and iCACGP and the Local Organizing Committee with 
their best efforts. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
_______________________________ 
Dr. Francisco Alexandre da Costa 

Head to PPGCC 


